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General Updates

The Awards and Recognition Committee (ARC) met on June 4%, 2024. This meeting was
dedicated to discussing lessons learned and changes to the ARC manual, including the addition
of the Educational Activities Chair Award and Cybersecurity Scholarship.

A draft of the revised ARC manual has now been circulated to ARC members for their vital
review. Members have been asked to provide further suggestions or comments, highlighting the
importance of our collective efforts in shaping the future of the committee.

On 22 June 2024, the IEEE Member and Geographic Activities Board selected recipients of the
2024 MGA Outstanding Large, Medium and Small Section Awards based on 2023 activities, and
the 2024 MGA Outstanding Large Section Award recipient is from Region 3, the IEEE Atlanta
Section..

Dr. Patrick Kung has been appointed as Vice-Chair of the ARC.

2025 MGA Outstanding Section Awards: Currently accepting nominations thru 15 May 2024.

Upcoming Award Deadlines

Standards Association Board Awards (July 31): https://standards.ieee.org/about/awards/
IEEE USA Awards (September 15): https://ieeeusa.org/volunteers/awards-recognition/
Member and Geographic Activities Individual Awards (to be announced soon):
https://mga.ieee.org/awards




